
IMPORTANT NOTICE: CHANGE TO STANDARDIZED TEST REQUIREMENTS FOR 

PEARL APPLICANTS 

 

Date: July 30, 2025 

 

Beginning with applications for entry in September 2027, Keio University’s Faculty of 

Economics will no longer accept ACT scores to fulfill the standardized testing 

requirement for the PEARL (Program in Economics for Alliances, Research, and 

Leadership). 

 

Applicants must submit scores from one of the following approved standardized tests: 

 

- International Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma (final results or predicted grades) 

- SAT 

 

For complete and updated information, please refer to the Application Guidebook for 

September 2027 Entry, which will be available on the following website by July 2026: 

https://www.keio.ac.jp/en/admissions/undergraduate/pearl/ 

 

We appreciate your understanding and encourage all prospective applicants to plan 

accordingly. 


